
 

                                                  
  

  

 

 

April 25, 2022  

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

 

I am writing to share an exciting summer learning opportunity for your child. This summer, the 

Rochester City School District will provide a record number of summer programs, each 

providing a wide range of activities to engage students with caring adults and community 

partners, including the ROC Summer Arts program.  

 

The ROC Summer Arts program will foster curiosity, joy, and a love of learning through 

engaging students with peers and caring adults in multiple arts experiences. Students will have 

daily opportunities to play, create, explore, and develop new interests while also receiving 

academic support and acceleration.  

 

You are receiving this letter because I would like to encourage you to have your child take full 

advantage of our ROC Summer Arts summer school program. 

 

Our summer learning program will focus on the following: 

● Social Emotional Well-Being 

● Literacy Skills 

● Math Skills 

● Arts programming (music, drawing, crafts, and dance)  

● Physical Activities outside in the fresh air! 

 

The ROC Summer Arts summer program will operate from July 11th  -  August 5th. 

Attendance is mandatory as we have limited space available and transportation will be provided. 

Class will begin at 9:00 am and end at 3:00 pm. This program will be held at School #12 and 

students will be provided with breakfast and lunch.  

 

Please complete the attached registration form and return to school by May 20th to enroll your 

child in this summer learning experience! If you have any questions please contact the main 

office of your child’s school.  

 

Sincerely,  

Elizabeth Cross 

Principal 

ROC Summer Arts  


